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Environment Agency hosts drop-in event where community can find out more
about Yarm flood gates replacement.

Residents in Yarm are invited to a community drop-in this week to find out
more about Environment Agency work to replace the flood gates in the town.

The project will start in April and is expected to be complete by June,
taking around 12 weeks.

There are 30 flood gates along the flood defence in Yarm, and as part of the
work some of the gates may be replaced and others may be removed and the
flood wall bricked up, subject to further discussions with residents.

The work will start by replacing the flood gates along True Lover’'s Walk
riverside path, starting with flood gates at West Street and working towards
Silver Street.

Residents are invited to find out more at a community event taking place at
Yarm Town Hall on Friday 24 February. They can drop in any time between 3pm
and 6pm.

Project Manager Neil Smith said:

The gates are being replaced because many of the existing flood
gates are approaching the end of their usable life. To maintain the
current standard of protection for the town it’s essential these
gates are replaced.

By carrying out this work we will ensure the town continues to be
protected from flooding from the River Tees in the future. I'd urge
residents to come along to the event where they can find out more
about the work we are carrying out in the town.

Work is also already underway to carry out improvements at the Boat Landing
stage. Some wall coping stones and block paving have been repaired and new
handrails will be put up along the waterside of the boat landing in May.


http://www.government-world.com/press-release-towns-flood-gates-to-be-replaced/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-towns-flood-gates-to-be-replaced/

In addition, there will be restoration and repainting of the perimeter fence
and replacement of benches and litter bins in the area.



